
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 24, 1995 
 
 
 
Mrs. Maria Elena A. Cruz 
Personal Secretary to Mrs. Aquino 
25 Times Street 
Quezon City 
Philippines 
 
Dear Elena: 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  I would be very grateful if you could 
give the enclosed letter and notebook to Mrs. Aquino.   The notebook contains some 
photos and newspaper clippings to remind her of the visit to Eugene and the activities 
during our Commencement weekend.  The process of putting the scrapbook together 
brought back to me many pleasant memories of that weekend (as does the signed photo 
of Mrs. Aquino, which I have framed and hung on my office wall). 
 
Please convey my greetings to Aurora and Victoria.  Could you please give Aurora the 
photo of her with “Donald,” our mascot?  I thought that she might like to have this 
reminder of her visit to the land of the Fighting Ducks.  It’s a shame that Victoria missed 
the dinner on Sunday and thus the opportunity to meet Donald as well. 
 
Thank you for your kind assistance.  Enjoy the rest of the summer; I can hardly believe 
how quickly it is passing!   
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
 
 


